
HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 

MEETING DATE:   October 5, 2009 
 
SUBJECT:    Woodfield Inn on-premises alcohol permit 
 
ATTACHMENT:   Comment forms 
 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
North Carolina Alcoholic Beverage Control Law allows local governments to comment upon the 
application by a private facility for on-premises consumption of alcoholic beverage sale permits.  The 
purpose of the comment is to allow the Alcohol Beverage Control Commission to “be satisfied the 
applicant is a suitable person and that the location is a suitable place”. 
 
Attached you will find an application filed on behalf of the Woodfield Inn by Hasan Mansouri. 
 
Comment by the Board is not required. If the Board does wish to comment upon this, it should be done as a 
group. 
 
County Staff will be present and prepared if requested to give further information on this matter. 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
Expression of the Board’s comments on this application. 
 
If the Board is so inclined, the following motion is suggested: 
 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION: 
 
I move that the  Board adopt the following as its commentary on this application: 
  

Henderson County’s Board of Commissioners does not desire to make any comment as to 
the suitability of these applicants nor as to the location of the prospective permit site. This 
lack of comment should not be interpreted in a negative manner. 
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